M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
January 31, 2017
RE:
Collaborative Services Agreement between Holly Hill Children’s Services and Boone County Schools
      Holly Hill Children’s Services provides an array of services for children to include community support, therapy pre-admissions/screening, intake/assessment, ongoing counseling and targeted case management for students as well as consultation with school staff in schools.
      The inclusion of Holly Hill Children’s Services to our Tier III will expand our cadre of community mental health partners and increase our ability to impact at risk children. 
I have attached a copy of the Collaborative Agreement for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Memorandum of Agreement with Holly Hill Children’s Services, as presented
